
   
              
    

 
 
 
Mr Brendan Smith T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
18th June 2020 
 
Re:  PQ ref 11355/20 - DSPQ20048(2) – Drumlin House Training Centre, 
Cootehill 
 
(Details) 
To ask the Minister for Health if additional funding will be provided in 2020 for 
Drumlin House Training Centre in view of increasing demand for places; and if 
he will make a statement on the matter.- Brendan Smith 
 
Dear Deputy Smith, 
 
I refer to your recent correspondence in relation to the provision of additional 
funding for Drumlin House Training Centre, Cootehill, Co. Cavan.  I have examined 
the matter and the following outlines the position; 
 
I can advise that allocation of funding from the HSE for Drumlin House is 
distributed via the Service Level Agreement.  There are two streams of funding 
available to all Day Service Organisations, one stream comes directly from the 
HSE as per the individual Service Level Agreement and a second stream can be 
sourced nationally through the School Leavers Funding Process. Adults leaving 
school have access to individual development funding for Day Service provision.  
 
Additional once off funding and lease rental agreement can also be sourced on an 
annual basis to all HSE and Non- Statutory Organisations.  
 
I can advise that outside of the above no additional funding is currently provided. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further 
queries please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Your sincerely 

 
--------------------------------------- 
Geraldine Cosgrove 
General Manager, Disability Services CHO 1 
Bainisteoir Ginearálta, Seirbhisi Michumais ESP 1  
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